
Evangelistic Medical Mission Crusades Update  

     By God’s grace many of the Evangelistic Medical Mission Crusade volunteers met 

on Sunday, November 3, at our church here in Mexico. This gave our new 

medical mission directors, Kevin and Yueminis Gonzales, the opportunity to get to 

know the volunteers. During our time together we recalled God’s vision and purpose 

for the medical mission portion of Fishers of Men as well as His faithfulness 

throughout these last 21 years. 

     What a blessing to then look forward to the 2025 medical mission calendar! The 

first crusade under Kevin and Yue’s leadership will take place on December 7th of 

this year at Peace Christian Church (Iglesia Cristiana de Paz), the church we attend.  

We covet your prayers that those who attend the crusades may have hearts open to 

the Holy Spirit, that 

each volunteer repre-

sents Christ effectively 

and for provision of the 

physical and human 

resources required to carry out the crusades. To God be the 

glory for great things He has done…is doing…and will do! 
 

 

Life at Refuge Ranch 

     What makes each of my children unique…their personalities, their 

interests, their talents, their quirks, their opinions and ways of seeing 

life…and discovering each day more about each of them makes 

parenting so interesting and fun!  Then, supporting each of them in their 

adventures of discovering God’s special plan for which they were created, some-

times walking alongside, sometimes helping, sometimes gently nudging and some-

times standing back (even when they struggle) constitutes one of the greatest chal-

lenges of parenting! 

     Eighteen-year-old Anna has always possessed musical talent! As a toddler she 

could sing on key and as a little girl she enjoyed piano lessons with Grandma, 

although she prefers playing by ear! This fall Anna pursued one of her dreams, 

learning guitar, and graduated from a semester-long music and worship course at a local ministry training 

school! We are proud of you, Anna! Friends, please pray that each child, youth and young adult at Refuge 

Ranch may choose to follow Jesus day in and day out, fulfilling His plans and purposes! 
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